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Week 24: Read into a New Year

Quote of the week: “Wewill fail when we fail to try.”
-Rosa Parks

This year, we are so excited to have our 8th-10th graders interviewing and gathering information for our newsletter!
Here’s what they found:

Survey fromWeek 22. . .
-Would You Rather ClimbMt. Everest or See the Titanic-

Mt. Everest The Titanic

13 8

-What Was Your Favorite Part of the Fruita IAA Church Service-
Some of our favorite parts of the church service included: bells, chimes, preaching, children's story,
and doing the memory verse.

-Would You Rather Go Swimming or Surfing-

Swimming Surfing

12 11
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-What Did You Learn This Week-
Kindergarten learned about emperor penguins, and that they can hold their breaths for eighteen
minutes. 1st - 4th learned about pronouns, subtraction, and division. 5th - 8th learned about Lewis
and Clark, graphing, circles, and dividing decimals. 9th - 10th learned about WW1,Macbeth, and
quadratic equations.

A Special Look at Our Awesome Students!

Upcoming Events:
March 3-10 - IAA Read-A-Thon
March 5 - Hot Lunch: Pizza & Veggies
March 7 - Ski & Snowboard Day
March 9 - Talent Show at 6:30pm
March 12 - Hot Lunch: French Toast, Eggs, & Fruit
March 14 - Hot Lunch: Spaghetti, Veggies, & Bread
March 15 - 3rd Quarter Ends
March 16-24 - Spring Break
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